National Shrine of Saint Kateri Tekakwitha
Prayer Letter

Dear Friend of Saint Kateri,

IT’S APRIL AND THE SMALLER HEART
REJOICES AT THE SUMMER’S START;
RESPONDS TO NATURE’S DONNING GREEN
A WELCOME CHANGE FROM WINTER’S SCENE.

IT’S APRIL, AND THE WARMING WIND
GIVES HINT OF SUMMER’S ENTERING;
THE SMALLER HEART IN TUNE WITH EARTH
REVELS IN THE WORLD’S REBIRTH.

IT’S EASTER, AND THE LARGER HEART
KNOWS WHY ONE DAY IS SET APART;
FINDS AN EMPTY GRAVE ON EARTH
FULFILLING MANKIND’S INNER BIRTH.

THE SMALLER AND THE LARGER HEART
REJOICE TOGETHER, YET APART;
THE SMALLER HEART LOOKS DOWN AT SOD
THE LARGER HEART LOOKS UP AT GOD.
A Blessed and Holy Easter from all of us at the Shrine of Saint Kateri Tekakwitha!

Fr. Tim Lyons, OFM Conv., Chaplain
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Dear Friars, please include the following intentions in your daily prayers:

S. 10.

Please return prayer intentions and donations to:

Saint Kateri Shrine, PO Box 627, Fonda NY 12068-0627 ¢ 518-853-3646
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